Attachment 18 (picture of tree separate)

Dear Beverly (Sherrid),

Sally in the manager’s office said to reach out.

Our board and management company are being told by our tree company that this wonderful old
(approx 360 yr old) white oak needs to be cut down. This is concerning to many owners so I’'m reaching
out to you to see if there’s anything the village tree committee can opine on to assist. This tree may be
the 2nd old to the “Bedford Oak” tree in the county and it’s certainly one the most photographed tree.
Perhaps not but | wanted to ask just in case.

I’'ve attached some pictures of the tree.

Thank you,

Christine Sculti
914-469-1493



